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Important changes for the ICM 2018 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
This email concerns the ICM 2018. 
Please note that there is an important change in terms of date and venue. 
 
The new and final information is 
 

ICM 2018 
August 1 – 9, 2018 
Rio Centro Convention Center, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. 

 
The General Assembly of the IMU will be held in São Paulo, on July 29–30, 
with the transfer of delegates taking place during July 31. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Please make sure that this important information is widely distributed to all 
your colleagues.   
 
The official web page of the ICM2018 is http://www.icm2018.org/. 
Please subscribe to the ICM 2018 newsletter to be kept informed. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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